KINGSVILLE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES WORK SESSION
April 17,2017

Monday, April 17,2017 at 6:30 PM at the Fire Hall.

The Pledge of Allegiance was started by Chairman Karl Brunell.

Present: All trustees, Neal Stewart, John Boczar, Dave Kirk, Bill Jepson, Ladimir
Kubicheck.

John Boczar met with the trustees to review of a steel building. Mr. Boczar fielded
questions on the building from the Trustees and others in attendance.

The board thanked Mr. Boczar for coming.

There was some discussion about a precast building and the board wanted to invite Ron
Kister into the next work session to find out what he could offer.

Meeting adjourned at 7:48 pm.

Motion by Darrell Ensman. Second by D. Huey. All aye.

Karl Brunell, Chairman Dennis Huey, Recorder

KINGSVILLE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES WORK SESSION
April 24, 2017

Monday, April 24, 2017 at 6:30 at the Fire Hall.

The Pledge of Allegiance was started by Chairman Karl Brunell.

Present: Trustees Karl Brunell and Darrell Ensman, Neal Stewart, Ron Kister,
Jim Funke, Dave Kirk, Bob Huey, Bill Jepson and Hiram Lynch.

Mr. Kister and Mr. Funke met with the trustees to review a pre-fab concrete
building. They fielded questions on the building from the Trustees and others in
attendance.

The board thanked them for coming.

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 pm.

Motion to adjourn by Darrell Ensman. Seconded by Karl Brunell. All aye.

Karl Brunell, Chairman Darrell Ensman, Recorder

KINGSVILLE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES WORK SESSION
May 3, 2017

Wednesday, May 3, 2017 at 6:30 PM started at the Fire Hall.

The Pledge of Allegiance was waived due to this being a traveling meeting.
Present: All trustees, Neal Stewart, Dave Kirk, Bill Jepson, Ron Capitena.
Karl opened the meeting which was for the purpose of looking at the garage in
Plymouth, a precast building owned by Ron Kister and another steel building
owned by Capp Steel.

The group left the fire hall shortly after 6:30 and arrived at Plymouth garage at
6:45. We met with their road supervisor and one trustee who answered questions
for the group.

The group left and went to Kister’s building on South Ridge East and State Rt.
11, arriving at 7:15pm. Mr. Kister gave us a tour of the building and answered
questions.

Ron Capitena invited the group to his building on State Road, giving us a tour
and answered questions.

The group then returned to the fire hall and adjourned at 8:15pm.

Karl Brunell made motion. Seconded by Dennis Huey. All aye.

Karl Brunell, Chairman Dennis Huey, Recorder




